
Douglas Youth Soccer Association Minutes 
 
January 15, 2013 
 
In attendance: Melody Bergquist, Leslie Fowler, Tia Winslow, Sara Borton, Macey Moore, Brittney 
Nichols and Tycie Smith. 
 
Registration 

 Forms are available on the Facebook group sites, the Rec and Leslie emailed forms to the people she 
has on her soccer email distribution list. 

 Tia and Sara will work together to distribute registration flyers again by February 8th. We discussed 
the possibility of putting the Rec league registration form on the back of the flyers going to DPS and 
DIS. Flyers will be sent to DPS, DIS, DMS, preschools, the library, grocery stores, churches and MOPS. 

 We discussed advertising with the sign lady as well. Macey will check with the sign lady to see if we 
can do one sign and move it to multiple locations. 2/19 & 20 DPS, 21st & 22nd Center & 4th, 23rd & 
24th 4th & Richards. 

 Melody will check with CCB about having soccer registration info on the CCB signs. 

 Tia will check with KKTY regarding a soccer registration PSA. 
 
Coach recruitment and training 

 Tia expressed concern about difficulty recruiting Rec league coaches. She proposed a one child free 
soccer registration for parents that are willing to coach. 

 An idea to have high school players work the first few practices with DYSA coaches was proposed. 
Leslie will email the high school coaches to see if that is something they would be interested in. 

 
Referee Coordination 
The Donegans are no longer available to train and coordinate refs. Sara will take over ref coordination, 
Leslie will email Evan Bock to see if he would be willing to train refs. 
 
Accounts 
We will remove past board members Kate Murphy, Nicole George, Terese Boe and Bryan Cropper from 
account number 2033058 and add current board members Melody Bergquist, Leslie Fowler and Macey 
Moore. 
 
Next meeting will be Wednesday, March 6th, 6pm at the Rec Center. 


